
 

 

 
Status of the Draft Accounts 2021/22 made available for 
Public lnspection 

 
The draft Statement of Accounts 2021/22 dated 20th June 2022 has been made available for 
public inspection for thirty working days from Tuesday 21st June 2022, as required under the 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015. 
 
The status of these draft accounts is unaudited. The draft Statement of Accounts is therefore 
subject to change. 
 
The council's final audited Statement of Accounts will be published in November 2022. 

 
 
 

Signed          Dated    20/06/2022 

  

Debbie Mitchel ACMA 

Chief Finance Officer 


